Duncraig SHS P&C Canteen is looking for a dynamic canteen manager to join their team. The canteen is a five day per week operation, serving not only the Duncraig SHS community of staff and students, but six local primary schools who we offer a delivery lunch service to.
The successful applicant will work alongside eight part time and casual staff. We are a fully staffed (no volunteers) and cashless canteen, who utilise the Flexischools system to working in a fast-paced environment, and although previous canteen experience will be looked upon favourably, it is not necessary to have. 
All our canteen staff have completed both WASCA traffic light training and food safe training. There is a requirement to hold a valid Working with Children Check card before employment commences, and there is also the obligation to be fully immunised from Covid-19, including a third dose if available.
Please address all enquiries and applications to the P&C President, Mr Rob Fairholme, via email. Interviews will commence as soon as possible.
P&C president email address:  eventspandc@gmail.com
